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Document # 8ZJGZ-0443 

October 28, 2022 

Product Change Notification 
(Production Lot Number marking method change) 

 

Dear valued customers 

This is to inform you formally that a product change will be made to the following products. 

 

1. Products affected 

  

Product Name Product Series  

Pressure Transducer  P-2000 series 

 

2. Description of change 

• The Production Lot Number marking will change from ink marking to laser marking.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              Current (ink marking)              New (laser marking) 

 

3. Reason for change 

To enhance product marking appearance. 

 

 

4. Implementation date  

   The estimated implementation date is from April 2023 onward on a production basis. Should 

you have any questions, please contact your local sales representative/office for more details.   

 

 

5. Others 

    Apart from the product marking change, all specifications remain exactly the same as before.  

 

 

 


